
SHARE YOUR
FEEDBACK

I-65/I-264 Interchange
Planning Study

The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet (KYTC) launched a planning study 
late last year to identify improvements to the I-65/I-264 interchange  
system. You can now review proposed long-term and short-term  
solutions and share your feedback!

OCTOBER 21 TO  
NOVEMBER 22

PUBLIC 
INVOLVEMENT 

Visit https://bit.ly/AirportInterchange to:

Fill Out Questionnaire

Watch Project Videos See Project Area Maps

Sign Up for Email Updates

OCTOBER NOVEMBER
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